    Society of Cosmetic Chemists - Ohio Valley Chapter
SPONSORSHIP AGREEMENT

January 26, 2022
The Ohio Valley Chapter, Society of Cosmetic Chemists is soliciting sponsorships for our Newsletter during the 2022 calendar year. In appreciation of your sponsorship, an image of your choice promoting your company will be included in the OVSCC newsletter. The size of the image in the newsletter will depend on the level of sponsorship. The newsletter is published four times per year, starting approximately 6 weeks before each regular chapter meeting.

Please send the electronic file of your company’s image to the newsletter editor at sjoyce@coastsouthwest.com .  If the artwork is the same as for 2021, please note that on the form below.

Sponsorship levels available for 2022 are as follows:
_____

$300.00/year (small newsletter image)
_____

$500.00/year (large newsletter image)
_____

Please use the image from 2021 with no changes
You can pay through the OVSCC website using paypal: www.ovscc.org/newsletter. If you prefer to pay by some other method, please contact the enewsletter editor at sjoyce@coastsouthwest.com.
Please return a signed copy of this letter to the OVSCC enewsletter editor.


_____________________________

_____________________________


Company Name



Company Representative

_____________________________

______________________________

Authorized Signature



Email Address
Thank You for your support of the OVSCC!

OVSCC Board
